
 Oregon definitely needs some restriction on the power of the government to mandate laws that are shutting down and damaging 
small businesses. Using emergency powers to further a political agenda has damaged our Economy anyway that we may never 
recover from. When we look at states like South Dakota in Florida where they  Took a different approach, a more American 
approach with you allowed to use common sense in deciding how to deal with COVID-19 the results of been much better. These 
states balance their budget and  protect the freedom and liberty of their citizens.


